
 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the rehabilitation of the Greene County Silveus Building for Fiscal 

Year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Greene County Board of Commissioners located 

at 93 East High Street, Waynesburg, Pennsylvania, 15370.  

 

The funding, totaling $1,395,000, would be used to rehabilitate the Silveus Building purchased by 

the county in 2019 to allow for the expansion of county departments and to create a Greene County 

Business Incubator.  

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and will serve as an essential community 

facility to house Greene County services and diversify the local economy by encouraging growth 

of small businesses. The incubator will foster the development of early-stage companies and 

startups by providing workspace, services, and access to industry experts and mentors. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Very respectfully, 

 

Guy Reschenthaler 

Member of Congress 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations  

1036 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Room H-307 

Washington, DC 20515   


